
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                   

 

MINISTRY OF CONSTRUCTION, TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE  

 

           22-26 Nemanjina St. 

                     Belgrade  

   

The Ministry of Construction, Transportation and Infrastructure has submitted to the Commission for 

Protection of Competition the Draft Law on Amendments to the Law on Railways, with attachments, 

for an opinion. 

 

The Council of the Commission for Protection of Competition, pursuant to Article 22 read in 

conjunction with Article 21(1/7) of the Law on Protection of Competition (“Official Gazette of the 

RS”, Nos. 51/2009 and 95/2013), at the 63
rd

 session held on October 15, 2021, delivers the following 

 

 

OPINION  

 

The Council of the Commission has considered the Draft Law on Amendments to the Law on 

Railways, including the explanatory memorandum and other attachments provided with the Draft Law 

concerned.   

 

Having considered the Draft Law on Amendments to the Law on Railways and accompanying 

materials, it is assessed that there are no objections to the text of the Draft Law concerned from the 

perspective of competencies of the Commission for Protection of Competition. 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT OF THE COMMISSION   

 

 

                                                                                                          (Signed)  

Nebojša PERIĆ 
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